
Tel: 020 8487 8437                                   Email address: info@kewriverside.richmond.sch.uk 
 

 

Focus of the Week 

 
Key Dates for Next Week 

9th January  Swimming – Monkey Class 

10th to 12th January Safe Walking Scheme – Monkey Class 

19th January  6.30 – 7.30pm ‘Helping Children at Home 

evening’ for parents and carers  

7.30 – 8.00pm  ‘Explaining Assessment’ evening 

for parents and carers 

 

Golden Certificate Winners in Spr 1 Week 1 

Giraffe Class – Otavio 

Zebra Class – Wendy 

Elephant Class – Ishaan 

Monkey Class – Bruno 

Crocodile Class – Charlie 

Rhino Class – Lewis 

Lion Class – Krrish 

 

Pictures of Golden Certificate winners can be viewed on the website. 

 
 

BULLETIN 
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Dear Parents and Carers 

Welcome Back! 

A big thank you for all the lovely cards and presents we received – I 

personally felt very spoilt and am still burning it off! 

The children (and staff) have settled comfortably after the break.  We 

welcome Rianna Follis to the teaching team in Monkey class and of 

course, to Laura, who has been missed by all.  We also have some new 

families joining our school community and have said a sad farewell to 

others. 

We will be holding an information evening on 19th January.  The first part 

will be to explain how you can support your child at home and the 

second part will be an explanation of how we assess the children and 

create the reports. 

Can I please again remind you to not allow your younger children to 
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play with balls or other sports equipment or use the climbing frame 

before or after school.  The only activity allowed is the table tennis.  If 

your child has a bike or scooter, they must walk this through when 

entering the school site.  If they are caught riding, the gentle reminder 

may turn into a behaviour warning.  Thank you. 

Darren   

 

Whole School Information 

Lost Property – please check to see if there is anything of your child’s in 

the lost property.  If it is not claimed by Friday 13th January it will go to 

charity. 

 

Clubs – Please remember to book your child into clubs, otherwise they 

may not be able to run due to a lack of uptake. 

 

Primary School Admissions – Closing date 15th January 2017 

 

House Points 

 

    

    

6568 6352 6376 6549 

 

Attention All Cyclists!!! 

The fundraising website for the school sponsored cycle ride challenge 

on Friday May 19th 2017 is now live: 

www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/KRPScyclechallengeMay2017 

Our destination is Bruges, approximately 255km total cycling distance, 

and our aim is to complete this within 36 hours! 

 

We are still looking for more parents, relatives and friends to take part in 

this event to raise money for the development and improvement of the 

school field.  

Training, support, tips and assistance provided. We have 14 parents to 

date - mums and dads - and need 20 to make this viable. 

All you need is a road bike, a minimum level of fitness, enthusiasm and a 

‘can do’ attitude! 

 

If you are interested in taking part and would like to find out more, 

please email sabinamangosi@gmail.com 

 

Thank you! 

Sabina 

 

Community Information 

Barnes Children’s Centre, please see attached for spring programme. 
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Key Stage 1 (Giraffe, Zebra & Elephant) 

 

Giraffes 

Zebras 

The London Transport Museum – 7th February, The cost of the trip will be 

£4.00 as the PTA has supported the trip by £285.00.  Please see the 

attached letter for more information. 

 

Elephants  

Scooter training -16th January. We do not supply scooters so please 

remind children bring in their scooters on the day. If you do not wish your 

child to take part, please inform Lisa at the office.  

Key Stage 2 (Monkey, Crocodile, Rhino & Lion) 

 

Monkeys 
Swimming – 9th January, please remember your kit. 

Richmond Safe Walking Scheme, 10th to12th January. If you have any 

questions or you do not wish your child to take part, please inform Lisa at 

the office.  

 

Crocodiles 

Harlequins are coaching Crocodile Class- Harlequins Rugby 

Club coaches will be delivering the Aviva Tackling Number lessons. 

 This is an innovative and engaging programme for Key Stage 2 children, 

which makes learning about numbers fun, exciting and rewarding.  This 

rugby themed programme integrates interactive classroom maths 

sessions with practical, number-based rugby games. From 4th January 

for 6 weeks during Spring term, Crocs need to come to school ready for 

rugby on Wednesday mornings.  (In their school PE kit, with boots and 

trainers) 

Neal Sagar 

 

The Natural History Museum – 18th January, please see the attached 

letter and permission form for all the details.  

 

Rhinos 

Harlequins are coaching Rhino Class- Harlequins Rugby Club coaches 

will be delivering the Aviva Tackling Number lessons.  This is an innovative 

and engaging programme for Key Stage 2 children, which makes 

learning about numbers fun, exciting and rewarding.  This rugby themed 

programme integrates interactive classroom maths sessions with 

practical, number-based rugby games. From 4th January for 6 weeks 

during Spring term, Rhinos need to come to school ready for rugby on 

Wednesday mornings.  (In their school PE kit, with boots and trainers) 

Neal Sagar 

I   

Lions 

Cycle Training, 23rd to 27th January. Hard copies already sent out.  

Neasden Temple – 2nd February, please see the attached letter for more 



details. 

 

Key dates for your diary 

9th January  Swimming Starts – Monkey Class 

10th to 12th January Safe Walking Scheme – Monkey Class 

16th January Scooter Training – Elephant Class 

18th January The Natural History Museum – Crocodile Class 

 

19th January 

23rd to 27th January 

6.30 to 8.00pm Help at Home/Assessment 

Evening  

Cycle Training 

 

2nd February Neasden Temple – Lion Class 

7th February The London Transport Museum – Zebra Class 

13th -17th February Half Term 

3rd – 17th April Easter Holidays 

18th April Inset Day (No pupils) 

19th May  School Sponsored Cycle Ride 

  

Please check the school website for term dates, including INSET days. 

  
 

 

 

Please remember that you can keep up to date on the school website 

http://www.kewriverside.richmond.sch.uk/page/default.asp?title=Home&pid

=1  

As you know you are all automatically part of our schools PTA.  Meetings and 

event details can be found in the fortnightly bulletin or on the 

website http://www.kewriverside.richmond.sch.uk/page/default.asp?title=Ho

me&pid=1 

You can also keep up to date via the PTA's Facebook page where you'll also 

be reminded to send in the library card or a child in dress up! Only current 

parents/carers of the school can join and you must hold a Facebook 

account.  Please 

email charlottesmith77@me.com or sabinamangosi@gmail.com  for the link. 

Slips to be returned/Attachments to bulletin           

Whole School Giraffe Class  Zebra Class Elephant Class 

Barnes Children’s 

Centre 

 The London 

Transport Museum 
 

Monkey Class Crocodile Class Rhino Class Lion Class 

   Neasden Temple 
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